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Expected Student Outcomes 
Kindergarten Program 

 
Spiritual 

 To understand that God is a loving God and desires for each one of us to come into a 
personal relationship with Him, through Jesus Christ. 

 To understand that the Bible is a special book, God breathed truths that help us live our 
lives as better people.  To know that the stories and characters of the Bible were real 
and can help guide them through life’s struggles. 

 To know that God created everything and has a perfect plan for each one of us and for 
everything He made.  His truths and love are woven into every aspect of our lives. 

 To understand that worshipping the Lord can be done through song, art, behavior, good 
deeds and prayer. 

 To know how to pray and that it can be done anytime and anywhere. 
 
Character 

 To understand that each of us should strive to be like Jesus in all aspects of our lives. 

 To be able to demonstrate and understand the character of God is love, obedience, 
friendliness, faith, thankfulness, honestly, perseverance and kindness. 

 
Social/Emotional 

 To be able to make a friend and join into a group of children already at play. 

 To be able to share space, toys and friends. 

 To know how to use their words to resolve conflict instead of their bodies. 

 To be able to verbally express their ideas and emotions. 

 Develop self-confidence in themselves and their abilities 

 To have self-control that they can manage themselves in a classroom environment and 
follow the rules of a classroom. 

 To be able to follow directions and work on tasks independently or within a group. 
 
Science 

 To understand that God created the world and everything in it. 

 To be able to know a living thing from a non-living thing and understand basic 
characteristics of mammals, birds, fish, insects, their habitats and purpose on earth. 

 To understand basic concepts of movement in relation to their bodies, machines, and 
flight. 

 To have a basic understanding of their bodies and how they work.  Healthy eating habits 
and that being physically active is important to a healthy body. 

 To have a very basic understanding of the earth in relation to weather, water the 
seasons and the solar system. 
 
 



 
Math 

 To be able to understand the basics of conceptual math, such as patterns, attributes, 
shapes, designs, graphing, estimations, and comparisons, all types of measurements, 
money, time, oral math problems, one-to-one correspondence, and ordinal numbers. 

 To know how to do basic math skills of counting and set development, to be able to 
count by 2’s. 5’s and 10’s to 100. 

 To understand beginning concepts of addition and subtraction. 
Reading 

 To understand the basics of the letters and the phonetical sounds they make. 

 To understand blends and be able to recognize and read given sight words. 

 To be comfortable using everyday language and vocabulary. 

 To develop a love for literacy and the printed word in many different forms. 
 
Writing 

 To be able to recognize and write the letters of the alphabet in both upper and lower 
case. 

 To be able to write their full names, understand and write basic sentences. 

 To be able to write the basic color names, numbers, body parts and sight words. 

 To begin to understand and enjoy the creative writing process. 
 

Social Studies 

 To learn about different countries and their cultures through art, music, food and 
literature. 

 Begin to have an understanding of basic American history.  

 To learn about how Holidays are celebrated around the world. 
 

Art 

 To learn about color, style and different techniques used by artists. 

 Explore and become familiar with different art media. 

 Become familiar with the work of master artists. 
 
Music 

 To explore different types of music, both instrumental and vocal and the feelings music 
can produce. 

 To introduce beginning basic concepts of musical notes. 

 Provide exposure to different musical instruments and the sounds they produce. 
 
Physical Education 

 Experience group game playing while building confidence and friendships. 

 Experience basic skill of throwing, running, catching, kicking, jumping, etc. 
 
 



 
Expected Outcomes for Families 
   First Baptist Preschool’s desire is to partner with families as they prepare their children for the 

upcoming formal years of schooling. 

 Encourage and support parents in their role as the primary educator of their child, by 
providing an enriched educational experience. 

 Uplift our families in prayer 

 Share resources in age-appropriate activities and parenting skills 

 Parent conferencing and communication 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


